
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

September 12, 2013
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Deborah Lewis-teacher, Sharon Kennedy-parent, -Trish Gwinn-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed September agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Kennedy-2nd)
Good News-Committee members were invited to share Good News so far this school year. Several students have already been identified for KSI/RTI and the KSI/RTI binder process is working well.  We started the year with some very high MAP scores and with less regression than in years past.  PLCs are sharing and working hard with a targeted focus.  

Mrs. Handel discussed the district walkthrough process for this school year and how that information would be used.  The results from the first round of walkthroughs were shared with the committee.  The next round is scheduled in October.  
Mrs. Handel discussed ideas for the use of our upcoming PLD day.  Teachers will be working in committees that day.  The Planning and Professional Development & School Culture (PBIS committee) will be attending our school’s first PBIS training and complete a school-wide assessment.    

Mrs. Handel presented revisions to the following policies: 
COMMITTEES, CONSULTATION POLICY, EXTRACURRICULAR, SCHEDULE, INSTRUCTIONAL & NON-INSTRUCTIONAL STAFF TIME, PARENT INVOLVEMENT.  Policy revisions will be reviewed, revised, and approved at the October meeting.
Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were reviewed. 

 With no other business Mrs. Ghaderi made a motion to adjourn.  (Collins-1st,Cofer-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:05p.m.  


